
  

 
 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/018/2021-2022                                                    16th APRIL 2021 
 

CAREER COUNSELLING- TIMES NIE LAW WEBINAR 
 
Dear Parents (Grades IX-XII and Grade X Session 2020-21), 
 

Greetings! 
 
Please find attached an invite from Times NIE. The session will give an 
opportunity to students to interact and engage with experts from the field 
of Legal Studies.   
 
The event is scheduled on Friday, April 23, 2021 at 4.00pm. 
Students can go through the detailed attachment and register themselves 
on the link provided.  
 
Please encourage your ward to be a part of this webinar 
 
Regards 
Team RVS 

 



 

 

 
 

 
Dear Principal, 

Times NIE acts as a catalyst in boosting student’s passion for learning and identifying latent 
talents. Apart from information and knowledge that is passed on to the child through the Times 
NIE newspaper; we also offer opportunities by way of competitions and interactive education 
styles. We further believe, that COVID-19 shouldn’t act as a roadblock in students’ learning 
journey. Times NIE extends a whole new world of knowledge where learning is made fun and 
education is redefined.  

We are pleased to present webinar on Law as a Career in association with CLAT Possible, This 
will be an excellent opportunity for students to engage with professionals from the field of 
Legal practices. These include educators, corporate lawyers and alumni from premier law 
schools. 
 
The Guest speakers for the day  

1.  Ms Fauzia Shakil, an alumnus of NLU Kolkata with over 12 years of experience in different 

areas of legal practise. She is an Advocate of Repute at the Supreme Court of India 

2. Dr. Surabhi Modi Sahai: CEO, Clat Possible, Alumnus Hindu College, Nominated for Fulbright 

Scholarship to UC Davis. 

3 Abhishek Thakur: International Mooter and Alumnus NLU Lucknow with 8 years of 

experience in Legal Mentoring. 

We propose to provide online counselling session for students of class XI-XII on Law as a 
Career. The session will be conducted on 23 April 2021 at 4 pm. A Request for class teachers or 
NIE coordinator to attend the workshop to ensure maximum attendance of students. 
 
The workshop shall be informative & interactive with Q &A session for student queries. We 
request you to encourage students to attend the session. They can register themselves at the 
link mentioned below: 
 
https://timesgroup.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GxIzBXrZSjyD5GFGSeJhXA 

 
We would take this opportunity to thank you for your constant inspiration in joining Times NIE 
and making these endeavours a delight. We look forward for your support in making this 
initiative a grand success. 

Warm Regards, 

 

 Sheeba Nudrat 
Asst. General Manager-RMD  
 

https://timesgroup.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GxIzBXrZSjyD5GFGSeJhXA

